CAUSE ADVISORY
CUSD Prohibits Direct Access 
to Healthcare Representatives
CAUSE Leadership Files "Cease & Desist" Letter


______________________________________________________



CUSD Colleagues,

In an unprecedented action, Superintendent Rigby and Assistant Superintendent Fitzgerald have acted to restrict the Union's ability to seek data on current and outstanding HEALTHCARE options available for the 2019-2020 bargaining cycle.   Via this action, the CUSD intends to limit the Union's ability to make well informed decisions associated with HEALTHCARE options available to CUSD employees.  Although HEALTHCARE is a negotiable item, the District hopes to prevent CAUSE Leadership from influencing those options moving forward.

In response, the Union now submits the attached "CEASE & DESIST" letter, which clarifies our expectations associated with open and transparent access to information critical to our representational responsibilities.  

Your attention and consideration is appreciated, as the continued erosion to District HEALTHCARE packages would have a direct and immediate effect on the well-being of District employees, students, and their families.


~ CAUSE Leadership


* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We can ! * 
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